

June 27, 2024

RE: Dr. Maria Valenzuela Arellano

Dear Patient-

This letter is to inform you that Dr. Maria Valenzuela Arellano is no longer affiliated with Southwest Eyecare Specialists, PC as of June 27, 2024. We would like to assure you that your medical care is very important to us. If you have been under Dr. Valenzuela Arellano's care for general ophthalmic conditions you are invited and encouraged to remain in the practice at Southwest Eyecare, where we can ensure the continuation of excellent care with minimal disruption.

Patients requiring oculoplastic specific care, we recommend:

Dr. Joshi at UNM Eye Clinic - phone (505) 272-2553

Dr. Vroman at Eye Associates of NM – phone (505) 888-5757

Medical records will be maintained by Southwest Eyecare. You can access your medical records directly from our patient portal, or if you do not have access to our patient portal, please contact our office for login information, and we will be happy to assist you in obtaining your medical records.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you and we wish you nothing but the best with your future healthcare.

Please contact our office if you have questions, concerns or need additional information at (505) 346-0500.

Warm Regards,

Jo R. Guiney

Jo R. Guiney, MHA Chief Financial Officer/Practice Manager